
Make A Difference. 
Get Involved.
Make An Impact.

Our Issues Our Support Our PAC’s Role Your Engagement

Our Approach

Public policy has the potential to 
significantly impact the firm. 

The firm does not make  
corporate political contributions to 

candidates or political parties.

Our PAC enables eligible  
employees to financially support 

candidates for office who understand and 
advocate for our industry and its issues.

Our PAC is funded solely by voluntary  
contributions from eligible employees 

like you.

Our PAC seeks balance between political parties. We give to candidates who:  
      Are knowledgeable about and have demonstrated an understanding of the issues impacting Cobham;
      Recognize public policy’s impact on the defense industry and its impact on the global economy;
      Hold a legislative or political leadership position;
      Serve on legislative committees with jurisdiction over issues of importance to Cobham; or
      Represent a district that includes Cobham locations or a significant constituent base of Cobham employees.
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Cobham PAC

2231 Crystal Drive

Suite 1116

Arlington, VA 22202

Contributions to Cobham PAC are strictly voluntary. Cobham employees may refuse to contribute without reprisal. 
All contributions to Cobham PAC are for political purposes. Cobham employees are free to give more or less than the 
suggested guideline, or not at all, without reprisal. Only U.S. citizen or foreign citizen admitted for permanent U.S.  
residence may contribute to Cobham PAC. Federal law requires Cobham PAC to make its best effort to report to the Federal 
Election Commission the name, address, occupation and name of employer, date and amount for each individual whose  
contribution exceeds $200 per calendar year. Contributions to Cobham PAC are not deductible for federal income tax purposes.

Our PAC is solely funded by voluntary contributions 
from eligible employees.

The PAC is only as strong as our membership.

The stronger our PAC, the greater our ability to 
demonstrate our support for public policymakers 
who work toward sound defense industry policies.

Visit the Cobham PAC website at www.cobhampac.net  
to learn more or join.

Contact Cobham PAC Director Julie Sutton at 
(703) 414-5311 or at Julie.Sutton@cobham.org.

Your membership in our PAC is key 
to our continued success.

Enroll Today!

MAKE A DIFFERENCE. MAKE AN IMPACT. 
GET INVOLVED. 

Questions?


